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February 22, 2023

MEMORANDUM
TO:  Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item L.1., Private Counsel Reimbursement for Bevard County Employees being
Interviewed by Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE)

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on February 21, 2023, granted approval
for the County to reimburse current County employees, who are not targets or subjects of FDLE’s
investigation, are exclusively testifying to the facts based on their employment with the County,
and have hired private counsel, with prior approval by the County Manager and County Attorney,
to participate with them in the FDLE interview process.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,

BOARD OF ZOUNTY COMMISSIONERS
RACHEL W SADOFF,

Kimberly Powell, Cle/rk to the Board

cc: County Attorney
Finance
Budget
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